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Your letter of 10 January 1997, ref. IPR/SER

Dear Mr Ross,

Selside Village Green

Selside residents want to arrange a meeting between them and officers from the
National Park and the Highway Agency in order to plan with them various
changes to the layout of the Green.

The National Park, especially, is keen to have a copy of the registration for their
own records.

Could you please let me have a copy of that registration or, if the registration
somehow has not yet put into effect, could you let us know what the reasons for
the delay are. Many thanks.

Your sincerely,

W. Fenten

Wilf Fenten

The Shaws

Selside

Near Settle

North Yorkshire
BD24 OHZ

Tel. 01729 860 313
Fax: 01729 860 350



